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STATE OF ILLINOIS
Pollution Control Board

July 2, 2003 Lauren Blair

Attorney at Law
312261 2233
Fax 312261 1233
Iblair @pedersenhoupt.com
VIA HAND DELIVERY
Ms. Dorothy Gunn, Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Re:  Waste Management of Illinois, Inc. v. Kankakee County Board
No. PCB 03-144

Dear Ms. Gunn:

Please be advised that Waste Management of Illinois, Inc. hereby waives the statutory decision
deadline in the above appeal to and including October 16, 2003.

Very truly yours,

Lauren Blair
LB:nm

cc: Bradley Halloran - via hand delivery
Jennifer J. Sackett Pohlenz - via facsimile
Kenneth A. Leshen - via facsimile
Richard S. Porter - via facsimile
Elizabeth Harvey - via facsimile
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